
From: Nancy Busse
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Alatus Deveopment at 411-417 Lexington Parkway N
Date: Sunday, March 14, 2021 4:08:59 PM

I have been a resident of St Paul for over 50 years & support the above project.
        Nancy Busse
        762 California Ave W
        St Paul, MN 55117

Sent from my iPhone
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